
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Littleton 2012 CDBG-CATALYST Program

 
The Mayor and the Town of Littleton Board of Commissioners 
will hold a Public Hearing on  June 6, 2016 at 06:00 pm in the 
Littleton Town Hall, 112 E. South Main Street, Littleton, NC 
27850.      

The purpose of this hearing will be to receive input from Town 
Citizens on the completed activities and accomplishments of 
the Town’s 2012 Community Development Block Grant- Cata-
lyst Program, which was used to undertake community revital-
ization activities, including sewer improvements, drainage im-
provements, pedestrian improvements, to renovate an existing 
building at 114 E. South Main Street for a library and technology 
center, and for a housing replacement.

Under this program, the North Carolina Department of Com-
merce, Division of Community Investment & Assistance, award-
ed $433,065.00.  Information regarding progress, performance, 
and expenditures will be presented at the public hearing. All in-
terested citizens are invited to attend and are welcome to com-
ment on said activities. A recent Annual Performance Report 
and Closeout Performance Report for this project are available 
in the Town Clerk’s office at the Littleton Town Hall, 112 E. South 
Main Street, Littleton, NC 27850. Comments can be submitted 
in writing at the Town Hall.

The Town of Littleton Town Hall is accessible to persons who 
may be disabled or handicapped. Anyone requiring special as-
sistance should contact Wanda J. Clark, Town Clerk, PO Box 
87, Littleton, NC  27850, telephone 252-586-2709.  at least 24 
hours prior to the public hearing.  Hearing impaired persons 
may call TDD 1-800-735-2962.
          
This information is available in Spanish or any other language 
upon request. Please contact Wanda J. Clark, Town Clerk, at 
252-586-2709 or at the Littleton Town Hall, 112 E. South Main 
Street, Littleton, NC 27850, for accommodations for this re-
quest. Esta información está disponible en español o cualquier 
otra lengua a petición. Entre en contacto con por favor a Wan-
da J. Clark, encargado de la ciudad, en 252-586-2709 o en la 
ciudad pasillo, 112 E. South Main Street, Littleton, NC 27850 
de la esperanza del resorte, para las comodidades para esta 
petición.
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